
Greetings Bet Aviv Members, 

 

            We are getting closer to the High Holidays and plans have been 

set. This year our services will once again be hybrid. Congregants will be 

able to attend services in-person at The Meeting House (OMI) or view 

them via LiveStream.  Those attending in person will be required to 

wear a mask while in the building.  

 

              Our services are open to immediate family (parents, children, 

grandchildren) this year and we need to have all names of those folks 

attending services for security purposes.  Any other family guests may 

purchase tickets for $250.  Please contact Lin Mascia at the temple 

office for tickets, 410 992-9994.   We ask that you click HERE and fill out 

the form with the required information for both you and any 

guests.  All names will be added to the list for sign in. Please note that 

Kol Nefesh will not be at OMI for Rosh Hashanah.  They will be there for 

Yom Kippur.  We look forward to seeing you at services.  L’Shana 

Tovah.  (PLEASE FILL OUT FORM ASAP TO HELP US PLAN FOR 

ADEQUATE ROOM SIZE) 

 

You will receive information about the Book of Remembrance in a 

separate email.  

 

Below is listed the schedule for all services. 

  

Saturday, Sept. 17, 7:00 PM   Selichot “ Soul & Popcorn”  Movie, 

discussion, service & treats 

Sunday, Sept. 25, 8:00PM      Erev Rosh Hashanah 

Monday, Sept. 26, 10:00AM  Rosh Hashanah Morning 

Tuesday, Sept. 27, 10:00AM  Rosh Hashanah Morning 

https://betaviv.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=619d037e8e2c1ed01380fb678&id=92ca20d01a&e=79317a73c9
https://betaviv.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=619d037e8e2c1ed01380fb678&id=1f70c2cf06&e=79317a73c9


  

Tuesday,       Oct. 4,  8:00PM    Kol Nidre Service 

Wednesday, Oct 5, 10:00AM   Yom Kippur Morning 

                                       2:00PM     Personal Journeys 

                                        3:30PM     Yom Kippur Afternoon 

                                        5:00PM     Yizkor 

                                        6:00PM     Nielah 

  

 1.  Loaner prayer books will be available for guests only.  We ask that 

each member bring their own prayer book with them to services.  If you 

do not have your own copies of the HHD prayer books, you can 

purchase them from Lin Mascia in the temple office.  Please call her 

at 410 992-9994  to arrange purchase and pickup.  

 

 2. WE STILL NEED TABLE MONITORS - PLEASE CONSIDER LENDING A 

HAND. 

 

We are looking for a few people to be Table Monitors and sign folks 

in.  If you are interested in helping, please click HERE and let us know 

which services work for you by Sept. 7.  

 

3.  If you are interested in being a shofar blower, please click HERE 

Please let us know by Sept. 7.  

mailto:lhfeld@verizon.net?subject=Table%20Monitor&body=I%20would%20like%20to%20volunteer%20to%20be%20a%20table%20monitor%20for%20HHD.%20%20The%20time%20and%20service%20that%20is%20best%20for%20me%20is%3A%0A%0AName%3A%20%20%20
mailto:lhfeld@verizon.net?subject=Shofar%20blowers&body=Hi%2C%20I%20am%20interested%20in%20being%20a%20shofar%20blower%20for%20Bet%20Aviv%20during%20the%20High%20Holidays.%20Please%20put%20my%20name%20on%20the%20list.%0A%0A_____________________________________%0AName

